Minutes of Maids Moreton Conservation Group
Wednesday 20th January 2021
7.30pm by Zoom videoconference

Present: The meeting was in two parts. Over 60 people attended the presentation given by Kate Pryke.

Stevie Lishman, Jane Wood, Pauline Kneafsey, Diana Clark, Lyn and Kevin Robinson rejoined for the second part of the meeting. 
Apologies: Pat Hardcastle, Natasha Rose

The Chair reminded everyone of the importance of being aware of the wellbeing of members. Please get in touch if you need help or reassurance. We will keep in touch with those who don’t do Zoom.

1. Treasurer’s Report 
a. Mound Acct £125.79
b. MMCG Acct £1314.71(includes PC grant).
2. Liaison updates
a. PC	
i. Deferred.
b. NP	
i. Deferred
3. Action Group
a. For summary of Kate’s talk, refer to attached sheet.
4. Subgroups
a. Footpaths	
i. Deferred
b. Scotts Lane  
i. Aconites coming up and in flower. A scattering of snowdrops. 
ii. Please continue to sweep up in Scotts Lane.
5. Tree Planting
a. Three oak trees will be planted near the cricket pavilion.
6. Meetings
a. Ideas for meetings PK – will contact two people regarding old houses and photos.  
7. AOB
a. Lyn is planning another newsletter for March. Please think about suitable content for 17th February.
b. A calendar for next year has been suggested using pictures from the Scotts Lane displays. 
c. Milk and More deliver milk locally using glass bottles instead of plastic.
d. If you are concerned about light pollution, you may like to take part in the Dark Skies survey organised by CPRE, the Countryside Charity, that is counting the number of stars you can see in the rectangle within Orion on one night between 6 – 14th February. Register and get more information by going to Star Count 2021.

Date of the next meeting - Wednesday 17th February 2021 at 7.30pm.

